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Dr. Tanya Dutta was a long-time member of the Westchester 
Medical Center family, the Director of Echocardiography in the 
Department of Cardiology, and the driving force and spirit behind 
Girls’ Night Out. She was admired by her colleagues, her patients 
and her friends at the Medical Center, for her intelligence, her 
demeanor, her compassion and her gentle manner. Her devotion 
to patients and colleagues and her work ethic inspire us to follow 
her example in the pursuit of excellence.

As we raise awareness of women’s heart health and  
raise funds for the WMCHealth Heart and Vascular Institute.

For more information, please call 914.493.2575.

For tickets, donation and sponsorship opportunities,  
please email Events@WMCHealth.org.

Invitation to follow.

SAVE THE DATE
Thursday, February 15, 2024

5:30 pm
Sleepy Hollow Hotel

Tarrytown, NY

Heartpounding Shopping
Heartfelt Friendships and

Heartwarming Stories


